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February 27, 2025 
 
Friday, February 28  SD 43 Professional Development Day – School Closed for Students 
Thursday, March 6  PAC Hot Lunch – Subway 
    PAC Meeting – 7:00 pm in the library 
Friday, March 7  Frozen Yogurty Treat day 
 
Please regularly check the school website for calendar and event updates. 

 
 

 
Pro-D Day - tomorrow, Friday, February 28 
 
A reminder that tomorrow, Friday, February 28th, is a Professional 
Development Day throughout School District 43. All schools are closed for 
students during this district-wide Pro-D day. 
 
 

 
Spring Concert Approaches 
Mark you calendars for Thursday, March 13th –just two weeks away! – 
for our annual spring concert.  
We’re planning two performances, one at 1:15 in the afternoon, the 
other at 6:00 pm in the evening.  
 
Blue and green will be the colours of choice for our water themed 
musical numbers, under the direction of Mrs. Messam.  
 
You will shortly receive an email with information about tickets through your School Cash Online account. 
Though there is no cost to attend the concerts, we do limit tickets to two per family – either for the 
afternoon or evening performances, in order to ensure we have sufficient seats for everyone who wishes to 
attend.  
 
Note: while you are ordering “tickets” online – you will not need a physical ticket to attend. We will simply 
have a list of reservations made at the door. 
 
As much as possible, we encourage attendance at the afternoon performance as there is generally more space 
available. We also recognize that some families have more than two parents – in those cases, please contact 
the office at CoquitlamRiver@sd43.bc.ca or dmushens@sd43.bc.ca and we will work with you to arrange 
attendance.  
 
Tri-City Eagles Field Hockey Registration open for girls 
Interested in trying the exciting sport of field hockey? The Tri-City Eagles Field Hockey Association is open 
for registration for girls U-11 to U-18. See flyer below for more information. 
 
 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver
mailto:CoquitlamRiver@sd43.bc.ca
mailto:dmushens@sd43.bc.ca


 

Having bed time struggles? 

 
Have a little one who dreads their bed? Learn how to address nightmares and sleep issues using picture 
books with Dr. Tamara Williams, a Registered Psychologist. 
 
Monday, March 3 at 6:30pm. 
Register here: https://calendar.portmoodylibrary.ca/.../2025-03-03-1830... 
 
Summer Learning Registration opens next week 
Registration for School District 43’s Summer Learning elementary programs opens on Tuesday, March 4th 
at 6:00 am. That’s right: 6:00 am! Courses always fill quickly so if you are considering registering for a 
Summer Learning class, do so right away before courses fill up.  
 
If you have never registered for Summer Learning in the past, you need to create a profile/account in 
advance of registration. You may also need to update your password if you have not logged into your 
profile in some time. Visit www.sd43summerlearning.ca for registration information. See the brochure 
below. 
 
Note (and I can’t stress this enough!): while there are Summer Learning classes hosted at Coquitlam 
River Elementary, Summer Learning is an entirely separate registration process with which we are 
not involved. You must register and seek information from www.sd43summerlearning.ca or 
(604)946-4261. 
 
From the PAC 
The PAC has positions to fill! Our Secretary & DPAC representative has stepped down due to other exciting 
opportunities and we are very sorry to lose him; thank you Nathan for all your help and contributions to 
the CRE PAC, you and your commentary will be missed. 
 
That being said, we need 1-2 people to join the team! The Secretary position is an essential one to the PAC 
and your duties would be taking notes at the monthly PAC meetings and typing them up/posting for 
parents to read following the meetings (either using your own format or using the past meeting notes as a 
template).  
 
We also are looking for someone to be our DPAC representative. The DPAC (District PAC, not Dad PAC as I 
was disappointed to learn) meets once a month and provides a forum for the exchange of ideas and 
information to ensure that public education serves the best interest of all students. 
 
If you'd like to fill either of these roles or have any questions, please send us an 
email! crepacexecutives@gmail.com  
 
(Also, if you left a pillow behind at movie night along with a bag of candy, they are in the office. Please pick 

up asap before the candy gets tossed out and the pillow goes to lost & found) 

https://calendar.portmoodylibrary.ca/default/Detail/2025-03-03-1830-Reading-for-Kids-Mental-Health-Sleep-Issues?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2UHJF-4H5qhO3hCFiQGIzNBFh84E61qvA6cCT1kSf0IOlatVyRgJLUrBI_aem_6CJufbo8zkNpplMMJCNTYg
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